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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Re-commencement of works 

Coppermine Creek Bridge 
 

Cloncurry Shire Council wishes to advise that works will re-commence at Coppermine 
Creek Bridge on the 13 January 2025.  

Piling works have commenced and contractors will be continuing with construction 
stages of the bridge. 

While works are in process, the following changes to road conditions will be 
implemented.  
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Coppermine Creek 
Bridge 

(Sheaffe Street) 
 

Coppermine Creek Bridge closed to all 
traffic. 
Vehicles 
Access to the southern side of the bridge will 
be accessible via Powerhouse Road and 
Phillips Street. 
Pedestrians 
Pedestrians will still be able to cross the creek, 
initially via the current bridge and later by a 
temporary access bridge. Follow all 
construction and traffic management signage. 
Refer to Figure 1. 

 
 

Work hours will be 7:00am to 6:00pm Monday to Friday and 7:00am to 4:00pm on 
Saturday and Sunday. There will be no work on 26-27 January 2025. 

Council appreciates your patience and understanding during this project and thanks 
you for your cooperation during the construction phase.  

Should you have any questions or concerns in respect of this matter please contact 
Council’s Project Manager, Scott Barker, at this office. 
 
Philip Keirle 
Chief Executive Officer  
7 January 2025 
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Figure 1: Coppermine Creek Bridge closure 10 October 2024 – 30 June 2025 


